

phone: 972,386,4015

690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150 Richardson, Texas 75080

prestonwoodpregnancy.org

September 15, 2017

Kevin and Krista Shea 5838 Caladium Dr Dallas, TX 75230-2626

Dear Kevin and Krista,

I'm so thankful to receive your *\$250 gift to continue the ministry of Prestonwood Pregnancy Center (PPC)!

Your gift will help provide ultrasounds, counseling, family support, training classes, and practical assistance to pregnant women and their families—in the hope that they'll choose life for their baby.

And so far this year, 89% of the women who've come to PPC for help have chosen life!

More and more women are coming into the center and our mobile clinics, which means more babies are being saved with every passing week—and more families in your community are hearing the Gospel.

You play a major role in making this ministry possible in Dallas and the surrounding area. So thank you, again, for your wonderful generosity. And please keep praying that our clients will choose life. I'm grateful for you.

God Bless,

Leanne Jamieson

Learne Jamieson

Director

*Donation recorded from August 1 to August 31



phone: 972.386.4015

690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150 Richardson, Texas 75080

prestonwoodpregnancy.org

April 19, 2018

Kevin and Krista Shea 5838 Caladium Dr Dallas, TX 75230-2626

Dear Kevin and Krista,

Thank you for your recent *\$200 gift to help more women find solutions to their unplanned pregnancy that are practical, hopeful, and life-giving!

When I think about the difference your support makes, Jesus' words from John 15:12 come to mind...

"This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you."

Thank you for loving these women in crisis. They often come to us scared, confused, and hopeless. But at Prestonwood Pregnancy Center they find a safe, nonjudgmental refuge.

And through the counseling and free pregnancy services we offer at the center, they find comfort, empowerment, and hope. As a result, many of them choose life!

I'm so grateful for your gifts and prayers that help make that possible.

So thank you again for centering love and care on women in need and their babies. May God bless you for your faithful support of <u>all</u> life!

Blessings,

Leanne Jamieson

Learne Jamieson

Director

*Donation recorded from March 1 to March 31



690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150

September 22, 2017

Dear Kevin,

Thank you for making North Texas Giving Day a success for the Prestonwood Pregnancy Center (PPC). Your generous \$500 gift helped us to surpass what we raised last year. Praise be to God!

Every day we get to embrace women who are dealing with an unplanned pregnancy. It's not always easy, but it's always worth it! Each encounter allows us to shower them with the love of Christ and empower them with life-giving solutions. Ministering to these women would not be possible without partners like you.

Thanks to your generosity PPC will reach even more women who are considering terminating a pregnancy. Your support ensures that we can continue to center our love and care on pregnant women so more unborn lives can be saved.

I'm grateful for you!

In Christ,

Leanne Jamieson

Director

christ, Shank you for equippeng the center to help those in a crusis chose life.



phone: 972.386.4015

690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150 Richardson, Texas 75080

prestonwoodpregnancy.org

October 12, 2017

Kevin and Krista Shea 5838 Caladium Dr Dallas, TX 75230

Dear Kevin and Krista,

Thank you so much for your generous *\$200 gift to help hurting women so they can be empowered to choose life.

It's tragic that Planned Parenthood commits 887 abortions a day and ends the lives of over 320,000 American children every year. That means that thousands of pregnant women who walk into a Planned Parenthood facility walk out without their babies.

Because of your gifts, Prestonwood Pregnancy Center empowers our mothers in crisis to choose life for their babies, and 93% of them do so! Our staff helps them provide the best future for the child, either through adoption or with parenting classes, continuing education opportunities and support groups.

Most of all, your valuable support allows every woman who walks into our doors the opportunity to embrace a relationship with Jesus Christ!

Thank you for showing God's love through your gifts and prayers. Those are truly priceless gifts.

Grateful for you,

Leanne Jamieson

Director

*Donation recorded from September 1 to September 30



phone: 972.386.4015

690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150 Richardson, Texas 75080

prestonwoodpregnancy.org

March 9, 2018

Kevin and Krista Shea 5838 Caladium Dr Dallas, TX 75230

Dear Kevin and Krista,

Thank you for giving *\$200 to help center God's love and care on more pregnant women in crisis.

Your gift will help women receive quality pregnancy services including pregnancy tests, sonograms, and counseling, so they can find life-giving solutions for their unplanned pregnancy and experience Jesus' love along the way.

Through your support, the lives of many babies are saved and women are assured that there is hope and support for them—which makes all the difference as they make decisions about their future and their child's future.

Please continue praying for the women who come to Prestonwood Pregnancy Center for help. Together, we can help save the lives of *more* precious babies and their beautiful mothers who desperately need to know God's love for them.

I hope you know how much I deeply appreciate your partnership.

Grateful for you,

Leanne Jamieson

Learne Jamieson

Director

^{*}Donation recorded from February 1 to February 28



February 1, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Shea 1810 Windy Hill Ln Prosper, TX 75078-9723

Dear Kevin and Krista,

Thank you for your gift to Prestonwood Pregnancy Center—especially this year, which marks the ministry's 25th anniversary.

Your support is allowing us to continue saving unborn lives and serving vulnerable women with unplanned pregnancies. Together, we are providing them with a safe haven of unconditional love, counsel, and peace.

And that makes an incredible difference, as new mom Taylor explains...

'I was relieved to find that Prestonwood Pregnancy Center was able to provide me with everything I needed: resources, parenting classes, baby items, and my first sonogram."

Thank you again for saving lives and helping women like Taylor come to Christ. I'm grateful for you!

Shank you, Kevin and Kreista! You are a true blessing?

Sincerely,

Leanne Jamieson

Learne Jamieson

Director



phone: 972.386.4015

690 W. Campbell Road, Suite 150 Richardson, Texas 75080

prestonwoodpregnancy.org

August 10, 2018

Kevin and Krista Shea 5838 Caladium Dr Dallas, TX 75230-2626

Dear Kevin and Krista,

Thank you so much for giving *\$250 to help show God's love to more pregnant women in crisis.

As you can imagine, it's a frightening and stressful time for many women who come through the doors of the center or our mobile clinics. Often, they just want to make "the problem" go away as quickly as possible.

But when a pregnant mom—and those close to her—see her baby on the ultrasound and hear the heartbeat, that's the moment when the walls begin to come down. That's when "the problem" becomes a person.

Every day, people are praying for women who are making a life-or-death decision about their baby. And through your support, women are offered quality pregnancy care and loving counsel to help them find a life-giving solution.

Thank you for the powerful way you're saving lives and giving vulnerable women hope and support during a difficult time in their lives. You're a blessing.

Gratefully,

Leanne Jamieson

Director

*Donation recorded from July 1 to July 31

Learne Jamieson